

The Parish of St Neot and Warleggan



Dear Sam,

I am sorry to have had to leave the Yr 6 Celebration promptly this afternoon.

I wish to take the opportunity and time to commend the Yr 6 students, together with you and your staff for such an excellent celebration. The whole programme reflected a real sense of the close caring community you have all developed at the school.

I have been involved with schools as both Chaplain and Governor so I can say that St Neot is the best, and on occasions like today, the joy of learning and the confidence of the students reflects the skill and integrity of your leadership and your staff.

With good wishes for the future of the Yr 6 students, and a good break for you and your staff.

fatilizi -